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Comments: I think designating shooting ranges within Pike National Forest is an excellent idea. It would improve

safety in the forest for hikers, campers and shooters. I have spent a lot of time picking up spent shells and clay

pigeon pieces around campsites. It would also enhance the camping/hiking experience by keeping the noise and

stray bullets in specific areas. I also think it would help the wildlife to feel less threatened or anxious in areas

where shooting is not allowed.


